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Dear parents, 
 
I hope you had a great weekend. 
 
This week, PE will be on Wednesday and Thursday. 
 
In maths we will continue multiplication and division. We have been working on making and 
adding equal groups and will now begin to look at arrays and multiplication sentences.  We 
will work as a group with stretch questions available for those who master the learning. 
These questions involve more word problems and children are required to explain how and 
why they reached their answers. 
 
In writing we will be writing up our brilliant non-chronological reports - linking them with 
our art work. We will create a beautiful display using this work. 
 
In reading we will be joining other classes in school using reading karate to encourage 
reading at home. The children are very excited about this and I will send out more 
information this week. You can give your child a head start by reading every day as this will 
convert into points. 
 
Our art and history continue to intertwine this week with us sketching Hepworth inspired 
shapes while considering the significance of her work from a historical perspective. 
 
Parent meetings are now live on the school website - please book in a slot so I can tell you 
all of the brilliant things your child is doing in school.  While you are there please take a look 
at the Amber class news page - it is full of all the exciting learning we do each week. 
 
Thank you, have a great week. 
 
S Autie 
Year 2 Teacher 
St Day & Carharrack Primary School 
 
 


